Important coronavirus (COVID-19) notice
Cheshire West and Chester Council are reopening some of their Household Waste Recycling Centres on Tuesday 12 May  2020 for STRICTLY ESSENTIAL USE ONLY.
Residents should only visit the recycling centre if their journey is absolutely necessary.  This means that if the items stored at home cause a health and safety risk such as injury, illness or harm to the household then the trip is essential. Otherwise, please store your waste at home until normal services resume.
Please seriously consider whether your visit is essential before you set out on your journey to your nearest site
Visit Household Waste Recycling Centres for details of the sites that are opening
